
From: Matthew Butler
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment for 20-1605 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0dJNMh:ref ]
Date: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 11:52:53 AM

I have become aware of a proposed solar project in Allen County and I am very alarmed. The
proposed boundaries surround my property on Breese Rd and would impact my property value
and adversely affect the wildlife in the area. 

We would appreciate any information you could share with us.

Respectfully,

Bill & Nancie Cochensparger
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